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Mrs. Marshall Darrach 
1900 Vallejo Street 
San Francisco 23, Calif. 
Dear Mrs. Darrach:

I realize I’ve been a terribly long time doing anything about 
the Nell Door book, but as perhaps you saw, the column finally got in 
on December 21. Actually, the trouble —- which you’ll recognize from
your newspaper experience --  resulted from the wretched results we
had in attempting to reproduce the photographs on newsprint. I had 
originally planned to make this a Sunday review, but the pictures in 
reproduction simply won’t stand up in a newspaper.

Indeed you didn’t need to tell me that you belonged to The 
Chronicle family. My wife, who was Charlotte Cobden before we were 
married in 1923, met you on some occasion or other, I know. Would it 
be through Helen Madden?

With all good wishes for the holiday season, I am
Most sincerely,

Joseph Henry Jackson

JHJ/s
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